
STATE OF MINNESOTA 

IN SUPREME COURT 

ADMl0-8002 

ORDER ESTABLISHING PUBLIC COMMENT 
PERIOD FOR PROPOSED AMENDMENTS TO THE 
RULES OF THE SUPREME COURT ON LAWYER REGISTRATION 

The Minnesota State Board of Continuing Legal Education (Board), which oversees 

the functions of the Lawyer Registration Office, including the administration of the rules 

for that office, has filed a petition proposing amendments to the Rules of the Supreme Court 

on Lawyer Registration. The proposed amendments would clarify the data that is publicly 

available regarding a lawyer registered under these rules, would modify the income 

threshold for reduced registration fees, and would amend the categories of demographic 

data collected with registration statements. The Board's petition, with the rules as proposed 

for amendment, is available on the public access site for the Minnesota Appellate Courts, 

under case number: AD Ml 0-8002 - Petition of the Minnesota State Board of Continuing 

Legal Education for Amendment of the Rules of the Supreme Court on Lawyer Registration 

(filed Sept. 1, 2021). The court will consider the proposed amendments after reviewing 

any comments filed regarding the proposed amendments. 

IT IS HEREBY ORDERED that any person or organization wishing to provide 

comments in support of or in opposition to the proposed amendments to the Rules of the 

Supreme Court on Lawyer Registration shall file one copy of those comments with the 

Clerk of the Appellate Courts, using the appellate courts' electronic filing system if 
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required to do so. See Minn. R. Civ. App. P. 125.0l(a)(l). All comments shall be filed so 

as to be received by the Clerk on or before December 6, 2021. 

Dated: October 7, 2021 
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BY THE COURT: 

4~ 
Lorie S. Gildea 
Chief Justice 


